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Kristen Nelson <kristen.nelson@shoahlegacy.org>

European Shoah Legacy Institute's Immovable Property Database Initiative

Bonello Claude at MFA <claude.bonello@gov.mt> Mon, Sep 28, 2015 at 4:46 AM
To: "kristen.nelson@shoahlegacy.org" <kristen.nelson@shoahlegacy.org>
Cc: Mizzi Helga at MFA <helga.mizzi@gov.mt>, Pullicino Simon at MFA Tel Aviv <simon.p.pullicino@gov.mt>, Pace Roberto
at MFA <roberto.pace@gov.mt>

Ms Kristen Nelson

Project Manager,

ESLI Immovable Property Database Initiative

 

 

Dear Ms Nelson

 

Reference is made to your email of 31 July 2015 addressed to the Hon. George W. Vella, Minister for Foreign affairs,  re
the questionnaire leading to the ESLI’s Immovable Property Database Initiative.

 

While we acknowledge our status as signatories to the Terezin Declaration of 2009, kindly be informed that Malta never
had any immovable property which was confiscated or wrongfully seized by the Nazis, Fascists and/or their collaborators
during the Holocaust Era, including the period of World War II.   

 

As such, the contents of the questionnaire do not apply to Malta’s case.

 

Kind regards

 

Claude Bonello
Director

DG Political, EU Affairs, Maltese Abroad - External Relations And Mediterranean Affairs

t: +356 22042286 e: claude.bonello@gov.mt | www.foreignaffairs.gov.mt MINISTRY FOR FOREIGN AFFAIRS
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